
North Beckton News 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

Please take your time to read over this newsletter fully as there are some important dates for events over the 

Autumn Term. We do have a number of spaces in most of our year groups (including Nursery) so if you have 

any friends and family who are needing a school place for their child, please ask them to call in and visit us.  

Our school library is back up and running and the children will be visiting every week to change their books. 

PLEASE support your child with their reading by both making sure they bring their books in every day but also 

making sure they are reading  regularly at home. 

Regards, Ms Helm 

New timings 

Our new timings for the school day are: 

Drop off: 8.45—8.55am 

Pick-up: 3.10—3.20pm 

The gates will be locked outside of these times and 

you will need to drop-off/pick-up from the front 

office. This will then be classed as a ‘late mark’. 

 

IMPORTANT TERM DATES: 

After school clubs and Tuition sessions will 

start w.c 27th September; a separate letter 

will be sent about these next week. 

Our first Day 4 Us will be on Friday 24th 

September and based on Leadership and 

Democracy; we are hoping to welcome 

some visitors from Newham Council and 

our local MP. The children do not need to 

bring anything or dress up on this day. 

Parents’ Evening meetings will be via 

Zoom and will be on Wednesday 10th/

Thursday 11th November; more infor-

mation will be sent out nearer the time. 

ZOOM PARENT WELCOME MEETINGS (9.15am) 

Reception: Tuesday 28th September 

Year 1: Wednesday 29th September 

Year 2: Tuesday 28th September 

Year 3: Monday 27th September 

Year 4: Thursday 30th September 

Year 5: Monday 27th September 

Year 6: Wednesday 29th September 

Adapted Curriculum: Tuesday 5th October 

Simmonds Class:  Thursday 30th September 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH


 
Our ‘Thought for Next Week ‘ 

Next week, in our assemblies, we will be thinking about: 

“All together we are equal: Equality what does it mean?” 

Can one person really make a difference for equality? 

How is Marcus Rashford fighting for equality? 

ON-GOING SAFETY MEASURES 

We have reviewed our risk assessment in light of the latest Government guidance.  

Some of the small changes this means are: 

- children are now able to play outside with children from across their phase (not just children from their class) 

- for some lessons, children might be in groups with children from other classes in their year group. The chil-

dren will be sat next to children from their class, however, in case we need to support the ‘track and trace’ 

close-contact process. This will just be for lessons where the children across the year group might be a very 

different level for example phonics and maths. 

Please continue to use the home-school book for any necessary communication with teachers in order to keep 

the flow of traffic moving through the playground. 

PARENT SURVEY: We are keen to gather your views on what 

we are doing well and what we can do to keep improving. 

Please follow the link below (also sent out via studybugs) to 

share your views with us. The survey is anonymous so if there is 

something in particular you would like to share with us, please 

do contact us in person. 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/3F2MQC8 

We are starting to do a few local visits and 

sports trips again either by walking to the 

venues or using our minibuses. Some chil-

dren went to UEL this week as part of a 

sports competition.: 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/3F2MQC8

